
August 25, 2016 

 
CVWGA Board Meeting Minutes 

 
Meeting called to order approximately 10:05am 

 
In attendance:  Linda Davis; Sherrie Thorne; Janice Scott & Suzette Eropkin 

 
• Communication between ladies club and the golf course websites regarding 

any major changes on the weekly tournament.   
  -If there are any major changes and/or updates on the ladies club golf 

tournaments, Linda D. will contact both Kathy Belvel and whoever makes changes 

on the golf course website so that both the websites are coordinated. 
 

• Outreach Packets. 
  -Next year our project will be to work with Manya and the Men’s Club 

to put together an informational packet to be given out by the chamber of 
commerce to people who move into our local area.  We will keep our clubs 

information simple e.g., our application, mission statement, website, the day we 
play, and cost. 

 
• End of year luncheon. 

-Place -Country Club Restaurant and Bar.  The cost of the luncheon will run 
around $25.00 per person.  Linda will also be collecting $5.00 from each lady who 

signs up to attend. This money will defray some of the costs if anyone who signs 
up cannot come.  We will be giving out birdie pins; most improved player award; 

and eclectic winner.  Linda is going to purchase 3 sets of golf club covers and Sue 

will make them into table decorations to be given away via raffle. 
 

• End of year gifting 
  -It was decided that we will give Rob; Laarni and Lani each a $50.00 

MasterCard.  Janice Scott will purchase them. 
 

• What is the history of the Rally for a Cure...does the Ladies Club do it or the 
golf course?  This is like the Invitational, if someone from the ladies club wants to 

volunteer to do it, the members can volunteer and help otherwise, it is not in the 
club house rules as mandatory. 

 
 Respectfully submitted, 

 
 Suzette Eropkin 


